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Omaha Public Power District
P.O. Box 399 Hwy.75- North of Pt.Calhoun Fort Calhoun.NE 680234399

402/636-2000

February 17, 1995
LIC-95-0051 i

|

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission I
ATTN: Document Control Desk l
Mail Station Pl-137 4

Washington, DC 20555 |
References: 1. Docket No. 50-285

2. Letter from 0 PPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control Desk) |

dated February 22, 1994 (LIC-94-0039)
|

SUBJECT: Supplement to Fort Calhoun Station Annual Radioactive Effluent i
Release Report for 1993 |

Enclosed please find a supplement to the Fort Calhoun Station Annual Radioactive
Effluent Release Report for 1993, which was submitted by Omaha Public Power
District via Reference 2. This corrective supplement reflects recalculation of
quarterly cumulative dose contributions from gaseous and liquid effluents, and
revisions to the dilution and release volumes. As in previous annual reports,

j some vendor analyses could not be completed in time to be included in the
original submittal.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

. b, ''

T. L. Patterson
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

TLP/tcm

Enclosure

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Greene & MacRae (w/o enclosure)
L. J. Callan, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV (w/o enclosure)
S. D. Bloom, NRC Project Manager (w/o enclosure)
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector (w/o enclosure)
G. K. Samide, Ameri 'n Nuclear Insurers
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